
 

              

Ysgol Gymraeg Bro Helyg, Canolfan y Noddfa ac Ysgol Gymraeg Tredegar  

Yn gosod Sylfaen Gadarn ar gyfer Dyfodol Disglair 

A LETTER FROM THE SCHOOL COUNCIL 

Dear Candidates, 

Ysgol Gymraeg Bro Helyg is a lovely place to be. The teachers are kind and fun and 
lessons are interesting and enjoyable. We have a classroom where we learn in the 
outdoors and very good IT equipment (iPads, laptops, a 3-D printer, radio station, Lego 
Spike and Sphero.) We also enjoy spending time in our lovely library where we can 
choose books to take home to read. We also enjoy using apps like TT Rock Stars, 
DarllenCo and Giglets to help us in school and at home. 

We also enjoy events such as the Halloween discos and dressing up to raise money for 
charities. We look forward to having visitors (Gwent Music, Technocamps, Gwent 
Dragons, fire safety sessions and Mr Harris’ singing sessions.) Everybody enjoys school 
trips! 
 

We hope that our new Headteacher will be: 

• kind; 
• a little strict; 
• funny; 
• happy; 
• someone who does ‘check-ins’ every day and says “Good Morning!” 
• someone who listens to our ideas in order to improve the school; 
• someone who speaks well e.g. holds interesting assemblies and celebrates 

pupils’ successes; 
• someone who likes sports and can help us play at break and lunchtimes (unless 

they have a meeting.) 
• someone who sets us a good example; 
• someone who respects our rights; 
• someone who is good with technology and 
• someone who has a good personality. 

We have a few ideas about how to further improve the school so we look forward to 
discussing and meeting with you. 

 

The School Council. 


